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Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Congratulations to Lilly Bell who is the fifth recipient of the School’s Blue Banner 
Award.  Well done, Lilly. 
 
Students are enjoying the School’s purchase of new sporting equipment.  We are 
having a great time using it. 
 
Thank you to all who are following the Covid-19 guidelines, sending happy, healthy 
children to school.  If your child is unwell, please keep them at home.  If your child is 
absent for two days, please contact the school to notify the School of their absence. 
 
Attendance at school has a big impact on longer learning outcomes for children.  
When a child is not at school, they miss important opportunities to learn, build 
friendships and develop their skills through play.  Regular attendance at school is a 
shared responsibility between schools and parents.  By working together, we can 
have a positive effect on supporting our children to regularly attend school. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan 
Principal  ☺    

                           

 

 

TERM 2 WEEK 9 26th June, 2020 

FANTASTIC ACHIEVEMENT NUMBER 5 
 
Congratulations to Lilly Bell who         
received the School’s Blue Banner at 
Monday’s Assembly. 
 
She has received: 
 
3 Red Pennants; 
6 Certificates of Commendation; 
18 Honour Ribbons and 
180 Progress Awards. 
 
An excellent achievement, keep up the 
good work. 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 8 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

Be a Learner: 

 Be ready to learn in the classroom; 

 Listen to your teacher; 

 Have your equipment ready. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Happy Birthday to you in June:  
 

4th June - Josie  10th June - Dekkoda  22nd June - Lilly   

Ruby Albans 
Caleb Collins 
Chase Johansen 
Jacob Corby 
Lilly Bell 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lulu Rumble 
 
 

Larry Cummins 
Bridie Rumble 
Josie Calleja 
Milly Cummins 
Kobee Morgan 
Tom Winder 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
 
 

 

Ruby Albans x 2 
Jannie Cummins 
Lucas Frew 
Lilly Bell 
Lulu Rumble 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
The Kirralong Room students have been busy feeding the birds. We made our “toilet paper roll” feeder 
and hung them on various trees for the birds.  They have now started making their big bird feeders. 
 
In art with Mrs Rowe, they discussed different birds and they decorated their own bird pictures with 
feathers. 
 
In singing we are learning the song, “I Can Sing a Rainbow.”  The children love to sing this song and they 
are learning to sing the song in Auslan.  To compliment this song, the students drew and painted a      
picture of a Rainbow Seashell. 
 
We have also been enjoying the new basketballs and handballs, playing with them at recess and lunch. 



W E E K  9   

THE OFFICE CORNER:     

Student banking will resume in Term 3 ---   sooooooooooo -- all 
our little banking people, you may start saving and earning        
rewards again. 
 
To assist us with future enrolments, if you have a little person still 
at home, would you be kind enough to advise the School of his/her 
enrolling year?  This will also help with co-ordinating Kindy Start 
each year. 

 

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 
 

As per our front page - huge         
congratulations to Lilly Bell for 
achieving the School’s Blue Banner. 
 
Your efforts are a credit to you and 
we are all very proud.  Keep up the 
good work. 

DENTAL CHECKUP AT OUR SCHOOL 
 
We have been advised that dental checks may not continue in 2020 due to COVID 19.  All parents/
carers are encouraged to arrange a dental check-up for their children.  You may consider the following 
options: 
 
1. Call the Goulburn Dental clinic on 180 450 056.  Please note at this stage we do have a waiting 

list. 
2. Contact your family dentist. 
3. Check if you can use your private health insurance with a local private dentist. 
4. Medicare Child Dental Benefits Scheme - your child may be eligible and this may allow for  

routine treatment at a local private dentist. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


